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In connection with the 2020-21 NHL season, we have taken 
enhanced health and safety measures intended to mitigate 
the risk of exposure to COVID-19. Despite the protocols and 
requirements the we have put in place, no precautions can 
eliminate the risk of exposure to COVID-19.

Traveling to and from, visiting, and/or providing services in and 
around the arena may lead to a risk of exposure to COVID-19.

COVID-19 is highly contagious and there is an inherent risk of 
exposure to COVID-19 in any place where people are present. 
COVID-19 can lead to severe illness and death. While people 
of all ages and health conditions have been adversely affected 
by COVID-19, certain people have been identified by public 
health authorities as having greater risk based on age and 
underlying medical conditions. Exposure to COVID-19 can 
result in being subject to quarantine requirements.

Please do your part by complying with our health and safety 
rules and let’s keep each other safe and healthy. 
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